Milborne Port Surgery Friends and Family Test
Under the GMS contractual requirement that all GP surgeries undertake the NHS Friends and Family Test (FFT), Milborne Port is inviting our patients in providing feedback on their experience by asking you if you would recommend the services you have used to either your friends and/or relatives.

We would like you to think about your recent experience of our service.
1. How likely are you to recommend our GP practice to friends and family if they needed similar care or treatment? Please insert an “X” in the most applicable box.

	Extremely Likely
	

	Likely
	

	Neither likely nor unlikely
	

	Unlikely
	

	Extremely Unlikely
	

	Don’t know
	



2. Which service does this response relate to:  
Doctor  or Nurse  or Healthcare Assistant  or Dispensary  or Reception   .

3. What is your main reason for choosing that response?




Please tick this box  if you DO NOT wish your comments to be made public.
Thank you.
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